
Missionaries of the Week 

Marty & Bev Zide/Midwest Messianic Center 

 

1) Pray that God will continue to work in the hearts of the 11 

dear ones we have contacted and pray that they will come to a 

saving knowledge of the Lord Jesus. 2) We are in need of a new 

director. He needs to have a growing relationship with the 

Lord. He also needs to have a love for, and understanding of the 

Jewish people. We are waiting for God to send just the right 

family to join us. 3) Continue to pray for Andy Bryant, the son 

of Becky, our secretary here at the center. He was riding his 

bicycle to work 2 months ago, and was run over by a car. He had 

over 20 bones broken and a serious head injury. Praise to God, 

he has made a lot of progress in his recovery, but still has a 

long road ahead. His family would appreciate your prayers. 

 

 

Home-bound Persons of the Week 

 

Jim and Lois Sharp 

2283 Current St 

Liberty, MO 64068 

 

Pray for them and send them a card.  

   

 

Birthdays This Week   

   
         March 27th   – Bill Wood 

         March 30th   -  Joel Culberson 

                

            No Anniversaries This Week      

 

   

           

   

          

         
 

                    

                                    

        
      

                   

                   
 

 

        
     

                  

                 

            

 

   

    

  
             

  

                   

            


